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Qben Infra’s subsidiary awarded contract valued at 
NOK 87.4 million

Laje AS, part of Qben Power, has been awarded a contract by Lillestrøm kommune for the 
maintenance and operation of street lighting and other outdoor lighting in the municipalities of 
Lillestrøm, Lørenskog, Nittedal, Rælingen, Enebakk, and Aurskog/Høland. The contract covers the 
management of 26,000 lighting points and nearly 600 control cabinets.

The framework agreement is valid for the period from  to  with an option 01.05.2025 30.04.2027,
for an additional 1 + 1 year. The estimated value of the contract is NOK  million over 4 years.87.4

The closing date for submission of complaints is  at  and formal contractual 25.03.2025 16:00,
signing can take place after this date at the earliest.

For further information, please contact:
Øivind Horpestad, CEO of Qben Infra
Tel: +47 910 00 626

 E-mail: oivind@qben.se

About Qben Infra
Qben Infra invests in and develops companies within infrastructure services in the Nordics. The 
company operates in niche markets driven by strong growth trends, substantial government 
investments, and opportunities for consolidation and strong expansion – such as rail and power 
grids. The strategy includes driving organic growth, reinforced by selective M&A and synergy 
realization. For more information, visit  .qben.se

mailto:oivind@qben.se
https://www.qben.se/en/

